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National Information and Communications Technology Authority 

EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON DATACO REFERENCE INTERCONNECTION 

OFFER (RIO) 

Due to requests from stakeholders in the industry, the deadline for submissions of written 
comments on the Public Consultation on Dataco’s RIO is extended from Friday 5th December 
2021 to close of business, Friday 10th December 2021. Stakeholders and interested parties are 
therefore urged to take note of the new due date and encouraged to submit written comments 
before the close of business on Friday 10th December 2021.  

Submissions should be delivered to NICTA Head Office and soft copies via email to 
consultationsubmission@nicta.gov.pg.  Copies of all submission received will be published on 
NICTA’s Public Register consistent with the requirements on NICTA under subsection 229(3) of 
the National ICT Act, 2009. 
 
Enquires in relation to this matter can be directed to Mr. Polume Lume on email: 
plume@nicta.gov.pg or contact on phone number 3033272 
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